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Three new participants arrived in Ukraine to take part in the Global Future Leadership one-year 

educational program.  

 

The three Korean second-generation youth -- one brother and two sisters -- started the leadership course 

on February 23 and 24 with a workshop that introduced them to the program's meaning, goals and 

schedule. They also learned about the meaning of fundraising and listened to testimonies of members' 

front-line experiences. The participants offered their own life testimonies as well.  

 

In addition to lectures and discussion, the participants visited the Kyiv witnessing center and went 

sightseeing in central Kyiv.  

 

After the workshop they will start 40 days of fundraising in Europe.  

 

The workshop was also attended by two Korean second-generation students who recently came to 

Ukraine to study at the university. 


